
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF MONTEREY 

COUNTY SERVICE AREA 75 - CHUALAR 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that acting on behalf of County Service Area 75-Chualar, the 

Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

May 14, 2019, at 10:30 a.m., to hear the Report of 2018 Delinquent Fees for County Service 

Area No. 75-Chualar and consider any protests and objections to the report by property 

owners liable to be assessed for delinquent fees. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing will be conducted in the Board of 

Supervisors Chambers, County of Monterey, Government Center, 168 West Alisal Street, 1st 

Floor, Salinas, California, 93901, at which time and place any and all interested persons may 

appear and be heard thereon.  

 

If you challenge this matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 

someone else raised at the public hearing described in this public notice or in written 

correspondence delivered to the appropriate authority at or before the public hearing.  

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: Lynette Redman, Management Analyst 

III, Resource Management Agency – Special Districts/1441 Schilling Place Floor 2/Salinas CA 

93901; Telephone (831) 796-6038; E-mail: redmanl@co.monterey.ca.us 

 


